

Primary 6/7

Newsletter

January 2024

Happy New Year everyone and welcome back to a new term.

We are delighted to be back with another busy term ahead. In January, we will explore Scots Language as part of our literacy and we are looking forward to a term of Science with a visit from Generation Science coming up.



Literacy



We will continue to focus on our spelling strategies, patterns and rules. In writing, we will focus on non-fiction texts, identifying features and using these in our own work. We will be using our class novel to focus on our reading skills.

Numeracy

We will continue to practice and extend our division strategies. We will also explore negative numbers, money, angles, symmetry and transformations.



Health and Wellbeing

In PE, we will be developing our skills in gymnastics, linking skills to create a sequence. We will also develop our racket skills through tennis and badminton.

Interdisciplinary Learning

This term we will be focusing on science as our topic. We shall explore electricity and circuits where we will use batteries to create our own circuits. We will learn about different body systems and how our choices affect our health and wellbeing. We shall also learn about plants and their uses, energy conservation and forces.



Other News...

Primary 4-7 will continue the strings project with Mrs Hill.

Please remember that our PE day is Thursday so bring your PE kit with you. We also have our Wellbeing Walk on Friday afternoon so bring a warm jacket and change of shoes.

We are keen to hear about the children's wider achievements so please send in any photos, certificates or awards they may have received outside of school so that we can celebrate their achievements together.